SERVICE ADJUSTMENT AT PLAZA PREMIUM LOUNGE — INTERNATIONAL DEPARTURES (PHNOM PENH
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AND BLOSSOM — SATS & PLAZA PREMIUM LOUNGE (DEPARTURES,
TERMINAL 4) IN CHANGI INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

15 April 2021

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you on the service adjustment of Plaza Premium Lounge (International
Departures) in Phnom Penh International Airport and BLOSSOM - SATS & Plaza Premium Lounge
(Departures, Terminal 4) in Changi International Airport

With the reduction of airport passengers’ movement as well as the appliances of current local
government precaution measures, the management has decided to temporarily close Plaza Premium
Lounge (International Departures) in Phnom Penh International Airport and BLOSSOM - SATS

& Plaza Premium Lounge (Departures, Terminal 4) in Changi International Airport

Plaza Premium Lounge (International Departures) at Phnom Penh International Airport

Service hours adjustment Effective period
Mezzanine Floor, International | Temporarily closed 16 April 2021 until further
Departures, Phnom Penh notice

International Airport

BLOSSOM - SATS & Plaza Premium Lounge (Departures, Terminal 4) in Changi International
Airport

Service hours adjustment Effective period
Level 2 Mezzanine, Tempaorarily closed until March | 13 April 2021 until further
Departu re/Transit Lounge, 2023 notice
Terminal 4, Singapore Changi
Airport

In such circumstance, Plaza Premium Lounge can be contacted in case you need clarification for any
issues due to the discontinuation of business. Plaza Premium Lounge will still be available and
contactable to handle your queries @ +603 3000 8989 | 1800 817 418 or email
customer.relations@plaza-network.com

Click here for the updated list of Plaza Premium Lounge.
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